
 
CALGARY— Due to flooding in certain areas of the city, the following schools 
will be closed tomorrow, Friday, June 21. 
 

 Discovering Choices Downtown 
 Elbow Park  
 Sunnyside  
 Colonel Walker  
 Piitoayis Family 
 Rideau Park  

 
This is a very unusual circumstance. The decision to close schools is being 
made in the best interest of student and staff safety and is connected to the 
Calgary Municipal Emergency Plan. 
 
Please check the CBE website www.cbe.ab.ca for updates.  
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http://www.calgary.ca/CSPS/Fire/Pages/Calgary-Emergency-Management-Agency/Municipal-Emergency-Plan-and-Legislation.aspx
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/

